Name: I

Ref: FOI NO00331

Date: 13 May 2024

oear I

Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for your request for information, received by the Office of the Police and
Crime Commissioner for Nottinghamshire (OPCC) on 15 April 2024.

INFORMATION REQUESTED
Your request was as follows:

Please could you advise how many staff are employed by the PCC Office given that
£2.6m is spent on 'Staff Costs/Expenses’ and provide a split between the
actual wages and other costs, as this accounts for most of the £2.8m PCC budget.

RESPONSE

The Freedom of Information Act 2000 covers any recorded information that is held by
a public authority; this includes printed documents, computer files, letters, emails,
photographs, and sound or video recordings.

The Act does not require us to answer questions or provide access to opinions or
comments unless they are held in a recorded form. There is no requirement to create
new information to satisfy a request.
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DETAILED RESPONSE

1) The Staff Costs/Expenses budget is £1.650m (rounded), this is broken down

as follows:
£000
Staff Pay, incl NI and Pension 1,633
Travel & Accommodation 14
Other: e.g. employment advertising &
professional subscriptions 2
1,650

2) We publish the staff structure and senior officer salaries in accordance with
the ‘Elected Local Policing Bodies (Specified Information) Order 2011
(amended 2021)’ which you may find helpful.

OPCCN - April 2024 Structure Chart a full structure chart for the OPCC

Financial Documents (pcc.police.uk) senior officer salaries

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to ask us to review our
handling of your request. If this is the case, please contact us on telephone number
0115 8445998 or e-mail officepcc@notts.police.uk quoting the reference number.

If you remain dissatisfied after the outcome of the review, you have the right to refer
the matter to the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO). We will provide further
details of this right in a review outcome letter.

Yours sincerely

!aswor!er on !ehalf of the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner
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